
Subject: Men’s Club 2022 Bylaw Revisions – Vote at Jan 24 Meeting 
 
 
 
Your Stonebridge Men’s Club operates under Bylaws that define the purpose, organization, 
procedures, activities and financial management of the club. From time to time, your Executive 
Board proposes changes to this important document to enhance and clarify its Bylaws and better 
meet the changing requirements of the Men’s Club.  
 
This year, changes to the Bylaws include: 
 
o   Updating Executive Board member terms 
o   Expanding officer and committee responsibilities 
o   Clarifying certain procedures and financial terms  
o   Increasing security and privacy of member information 
o   Adding new payment methods for the Treasurer and for members 
o   Defining Executive Board authority in the event of a major interruption to Stonebridge and 
Men’s Club services 
 
You can read the proposed Bylaws, marked with strikeouts for removals and bold print for 
additions or relocated entries, on the In Print page under the Club Announcement section.  
 
Discussion and voting on these Bylaws will occur at the January 24th General Meeting in the 
clubhouse.  
 
Your Executive Board recommends a YES vote on the proposed Bylaw changes. 


